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10th February 2015 

 

Dear Parent or Carer 

 

As you may have heard in the media, today is ‘National Safer Internet Day’. All of our pupils have 

participated in an E-Safety assembly today and have been involved in lots of different E-safety 

activities in their classrooms. As most children now access the Internet at home, as well as at school, 

we feel it is extremely important that we continue to work together as a school community to ensure 

they stay safe on line. 

 

On National Safer Internet Day last year, we sent home ‘Acceptable Use Policies’ (AUPs) for children 

to sign and return to school to show they understand the basic rules of staying safe on the Internet. 

Our staff and Governors feel strongly that this should now be repeated every year at this time, to 

ensure that E-Safety remains a priority both at school and at home. 

 

Each pupil has received 2 copies of an AUP. One copy needs to be signed and returned to school by 

Friday 13th February, to be kept on file and the other is for you to keep at home. There is space for 

parents to sign, to show that you have read and discussed the Internet safety rules with your child. In 

addition there is another letter, ‘school policy and procedure with regards to Internet use’, which we 

ask parents to complete and return to school. 

 

Further helpful information and advice on E-Safety can be found on our school website 

www.bishophooper.shropshire.sch.uk and there is also lots of support at the moment on the ‘CBBC’ 

website under the heading ‘Stay Safe’. 

 

We hope that you have found the information today helpful. Please do not hesitate to ask Mrs 

Lambert, our school E-Safety Co-ordinator, for further advice if needed. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Kerri Phelps 

Headteacher 
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